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18 September 2017 Term 3 Week 10 

Holiday on-line  
safety message… 
Online bullying is different from other forms of  
bullying as it is more likely to happen outside 
school, harmful material can be shared quickly and 
long after the first incident, and it is more difficult 
for children to defend themselves or get away. 
How to keep safe… 
 Find out the age restrictions for the sites and  

applications your child wants to use. 
 Depending on the age of your child set up 

your own accounts and ‘friend’ your child. By 
doing  this, you can understand how the site’s 
privacy settings work, see what your child 
posts online and how your child responds to 
posts made by others. 

 Make sure that your child’s account settings 
are set to ‘private’ to control who sees their 
information. 

 Know how to block unwanted users. 
 Remind your child to think carefully before 

they post comments, or upload or send  
images online. 

 Remind your child to tell a trusted adult if 
they are bullied online. 

Always remember your audience may be bigger 
than you think…people will share your posts and 

photos with others. They no longer belong to you. 
Going viral can happen to anyone! 
For more useful information… 

https://antibullying.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-
carers/Keeping-my-child-safe-online 

 
Pre-loved school uniforms 
If you have school uniform items that your child has 
outgrown, can you please donate them to the 
school? We often have families who very much  
appreciate your kindness. 
 
Tell Them From Me- parent survey 
We would love to get 100% of our parents/carers 
completing this online survey and we would greatly 
appreciate you taking the time to complete it.  The 
link is https://tellthemfromme.com/mps2017.  
Thank you. 
 
I would like to thank students, staff and families for 
another happy and productive term and wish 
everyone a relaxing and safe break.  I look forward 
to seeing you Monday 9 October. 
 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford  

SRC Walkathon 
Friday 20 October 

Theme: Disney  

https://antibullying.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/Keeping-my-child-safe-online
https://antibullying.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/Keeping-my-child-safe-online
https://tellthemfromme.com/mps2017
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EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Mobile School Dentist  
Participating 

students  
18, 19, 20 September  

Free 
*See note 

 

Peer Support  All classes  Thursday 21 Sept Free  

SRC Assembly  All welcome Friday 22 Sept @ 12.30pm Free  

Students return  
to school 

All classes Monday 9 October    

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

All Stars Assembly  
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Around the school...  

PBL Movie Night Our night at the pictures was a huge success! Congratulations to  all  

students on achieving this reward and also for your wonderful behaviour on the night.  

PSSA Soccer Success A big congratulations to 

our girls soccer team who won the Riverina final of the PSSA 

Statewide knockout against Parkview Public School. The girls 

are headed to Shell Cove on Tuesday to compete in the first 

round of finals. Best of luck...GO MPS!!!   

NAPLAN Online On Thursday I was able to  
experience the NAPLAN readiness test and it was so much 
better than pen and paper. You read the prompts and plan 
your writing as usual and it is much more fun. I think doing 
NAPLAN online is better.  By Hayley Hambrook 

BOOST Room Our school's Boost program offers  
extra support to students who need it. Pictured is the Boost 
teacher, Mrs Margaret Taylor and Evan James with Magpie. 
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‘Learn to Live’ 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Before & after school care  

Please contact Bunyip Pre School 

on 6386 2631 or 0418 581 357. 

Holiday program now available! 

P&C News 

Movie Night 

Thank you Nikki Danassis and Lisa Johnson for cooking 
the BBQ , and of course all the teachers that helped as 
well.  The students loved the night.  We raised $140. 
 

Uniform Shop 
Good news in the uniform shop!  We now have EFTPOS 
facilities available. 

 
Canteen 
Thank you to this weeks canteen volunteers  
Monday 18 Sept ~ Nikki & Peggy  
Wednesday 20 Sept  ~ Nikki  
Friday 22 Sept ~ Brianna & Tamara   
 

Treen Brooker  
President   

WELCOME TO THE 2017/18  

JUNIOR CRICKET SEASON 

Registrations are now open for the Harden Junior Cricket 
Club. This year our registration fee is $20 for the season. 

Please register early to assist us with working out the 
age groups/teams/coaches for the year. 

Any questions or issues with registering online,  
please contact Jim Brooker 0429 866 223 

HOW TO REGISTER: Go to the following link 
http://www.playcricket.com.au/club-finder/club-details 

(Please register by 30 Sept 17) 
 

Women’s 6 week Self Defence Course $99 

Begins Tuesday 19 September 6-7pm  

Hard Rock Gym, Station Street, Harden.  

Call 0487 255 083 to secure your place.  

Beaming smiles from all our home reader  

award recipients this week! 

http://www.playcricket.com.au/club-finder/club-details

